From: Aimee WCrollerskate

Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2023 10:43:24 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < <a href="mailto:CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org">CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org</a>>

Subject: End the antics and honor the will of the voters - Support Measure Y

As a constituent of San Mateo, I've had to write far too many letters - not about important community issues - but about the conduct of members of this council regarding their efforts to undermine the will of the people and the settled vote on Measure Y.

I will remind you all again that trust in our local government is critical, and a rejection of the measure that voters have already approved will certainly **shatter that trust.** Many are already furious with some in the Planning Council's previous back door meetings and other underhanded behavior.

Mayor Lee's ongoing disregard for established protocols and the voters of her city regarding this issue is **completely inappropriate.** 

I ask once again that the City Council uphold the will of the voters/Measure Y and ACCEPT the current Housing Element including Building Heights as presented by City staff previously on January 24th.

--

Regards, Aimee Stevland Resident